
YEAR 7 MEMO: 4th July 2025

Last week’s attendance 
for year 7 was 

95.68%!

Another fantastic week 
– well done everyone!!

In seminars, we discussed 
employability skills and 

careers! Students learned 
about transferable skills and 
how they use them everyday!

We welcomed year 6 
students for their transition 

day before they join our 
family in September. Some 
year 7 students supported 

them and did a fantastic job – 
we were very proud of them. 

\

Recipe for cooking 
lessons: 

Y7 Blueberry and 
Cinnamon Muffins
125g Self-Raising Flour
50g Caster Sugar
125ml Milk
1 Egg
75g Blueberries (or 
alternative fruit)
6-8 Large Cupcake Cases

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK
Please take the time to 
read the ‘Use of Fidget 
Toys in the Classroom’ 
policy that is now on our 
website.

The policy outlines our 
expectations around use 
of fidget toys and it is 
important that all 
stakeholders understand 
it. 

The policy can be found 
here.

https://impactmat.sharepoint.com/sites/IMAT-Website-Policies/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FIMAT%2DWebsite%2DPolicies%2FShared%20Documents%2FNS%2FNA%2DFidget%2DToy%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FIMAT%2DWebsite%2DPolicies%2FShared%20Documents%2FNS&p=true&ga=1
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